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The Hon. Mr. Justice Frank Clarke
Chief Justice

g January 2018

David R Tatge

A O A ad.

Epstein Becker & Grenn, P.C.
1227 25" Street

NW, Suite 700

Washington DC 20037

Dear Mr. Tatge,

Thank you for your letter of the 28" December 2017, enclosing a donation of a 2017
Cumulative Supplement of American Factoring Law (Bloomberg/BNA, 2009) for the
library of the Supreme Court of Ireland.

The book is a comprehensive resource on American factoring law, and this
supplement will be a useful addition to the collection of the Supreme Court of Ireland.

Thank you for drawing my attention to the various aspects of the book which may be
of interest to the Supreme Court, which I look forward to reading.

Best wishes for the New Year.
Yours sincerely,
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The Hon. Mr. Justice Frank Clarke
Chief Justice of Ireland




